
To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

I am a City of Aumsville resident and I oppose HB3063.  I believe I should have the 

choice as to what goes in my body, just like I believe you should also have the choice to 

decide what goes in your body.  Our children and their parents also should have that 

choice and that choice should be protected.  Please vote NO on HB3063. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Timothy Bennett 

 


